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TOWN OF WINCHENDON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN / SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

JOINT MEETING MINUTES 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 24, 2013 7:00 P.M. 

Town Hall, 109 Front Street, Winchendon, MA  

2
nd

 Floor Auditorium 

 

Present: Robert M. O’Keefe, Chairman     Elizabeth R. Hunt, Vice-Chairwoman 

  C. Jackson Blair        Guy Corbosiero 

  Keith R. Barrows       

             Linda Daigle, Executive Assistant 

 

Absent: James M. Kreidler, Jr., Town Manager 

 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 

 

Present:  Michael Barbaro, Chairman     Salah Khelfaoui, Supt. of Schools 

  Christopher McDonald      Melissa Dunnet, Business Manager 

  Andrea Suchocki         

  Mike Niles   

 __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
List of Documents Presented at Meeting: 

 Email interest from Susan Burdsall to fill vacant School Committee seat (filed) 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Chairman Barbaro called the joint meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the 

United States of America.  Chairman O’Keefe called the Selectmen’s meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.  The 

meeting was aired live on cable channel 8. 

 

JOINT MEETING WITH SCHOOL COMMITTEE: 

Appointment of School Committee Member to Vacant Seat:  Susan Burdsall came before the joint 

boards with her interest to become a member of the School Committee once again.  With no questions 

being asked of Ms. Burdsall, Suchocki moved to appoint Ms. Burdsall to the School Committee; Niles 

seconded.  By a vote of all aye by both boards, the motion carried unanimously. 

 

The Board of Selectmen remained while the School Committee recognized the Students of the Month.  

The following students were recognized and congratulated by all in attendance: 

  Reese Minckler – Grade 1 at Memorial School 

  Kaitlyn Losurdo – Grade 4 at Toy Town Elementary 

  Michaela Benedict – Grade 7 at MMHS 

  Daniel Denette – Grade 12 at MMHS 

 

At 7:14 p.m. Selectman Blair moved to adjourn; Barrows seconded.  By vote of all aye, the Joint 

Meeting of the Board of Selectmen and School Committee was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Linda Daigle, Executive Assistant 


